
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      February 28, 2022 

 

 

FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  Special Meeting for Facilities 
 
During this portion of the meeting, preparation for the Special Meeting for Monday, 
March 14 will be discussed.  The District’s Architects, DLA, will be present at the 
meeting as well as a consultant from the firm that was featured in the February 3rd 
edition of the Thursday Letter.   The purpose for the meeting would be to discuss 
facilities planning and the local resources that will be needed to complete any 
future plan. DLA will be collecting survey information from staff and selected 
students to provide up-to-date information to be shared with the Board at the 
meeting. 
 
As a reminder, Dr. Molinare from the Illinois Association of School Boards (IASB) 
will also be present for the meeting and take the Board into closed session 
following the discussion to discuss governance. In this way, you will meet the 
requirements for the 2022 Governance Award according to the revised IASB 
guidelines for this recognition. 
 

 

 

 


